
 

Year 3  

Year 3 have embarked on an incredible journey through time, exploring 
the fascinating Roman Empire over the last 3 weeks. We kicked off our 
adventure by delving into the beginnings of the Roman Empire, 
discovering how it all started with Romulus and Remus. 
Next, we dived into the thrilling story of Boudicca - the formidable 
warrior queen, who fearlessly challenged the mighty Roman forces! Our 
young historians were awe-inspired by her bravery and determination. 
In our latest discoveries, we journeyed to Hadrian’s Wall, uncovering its 
purpose as a formidable barrier in Roman Britain. Year 3 are really 
enjoying learning about the Roman Empire. 

 

Year 4  

This week in Year 4, we have been learning about how archaeologists 
use artefacts to learn about the past, and have been exploring the rise of 
Ancient Sumer, one of the world's first civilisations.  
In Maths, we have been learning all about time, and how to convert 
between the 24 hour and 12 hour clock.  
We have also been asking ourselves the question 'What does it mean to 
be good?' in RE, and exploring what Buddhism teaches about this. 
 

 

Year 5  

We’ve had another busy, fun-filled week in Year 5. In Maths, we 
completed our unit on angles and shapes and have moved on to our next 
topic - position and direction.  
For our writing, we’ve continued to develop our narrative based on the 
book ‘The Kid who came from Space’ and we’ve studied the history and 
relevance of ‘May Day’ as one of our reading comprehensions. 
In addition to all of that, other things we’ve studied include: The 
ancient Minoan civilisation in Greece, the adolescent stage in human 
development, festivals in Judaism and completing a rally in Tennis.  

 


